Appendix I

PLANPLUS
CONSULTANCY

TJown Planning . Land Administration . Project Management

Date : 19t May 2020
Our Ref. : PPC/PLG/10035/L007

Town Planning Board Secretariat,
Town Planning Board,

15/F, North Point Government Offices,
333 Java Road, North Point,

Hong Kong.

Attention: The Secretary of the Town Planning Board By Email, Fax & Post

Dear Sir/Madam,
Proposed House Development
at Lot No. 2598 RP in D.D. 92, Kwu Tung, New Territories
Section 16 Application No. A/NE-KTS/485

Letter to Request for Deferment

Further to our letter dated 12.3.2020 (Our Ref.: PPC/PLG/10035/L005) and 24.3.2020 (Our Ref.:
PPC/PLG/10035/L006), and subsequent teleconversations between our Mr. Emerson Li and Miss Stephenie
Lee regarding the captioned planning application, we are given to understand that the departmental
comments previously received from District Lands Office, North (“DLO/N”) require more time to be fully
addressed. :

In view of the above, in order to allow sufficient time to prepare the clarifications on issues raised by DLO/N,
the Applicant would like to request for the deferment of the decision by the Town Planning Board for a
period of two months.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Emerson Li at

Yours faithfully,

For and on behalf of :
PlanPlus Consultancy /

Kennith Chan
Managing Director

Encl. As above
c.C. The Applicant
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